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Aspendale Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter—Friday 20th September 

INQUIRER     THINKER        BALANCED  RISK-TAKER        KNOWLEDGEABLE 

REFLECTIVE  PRINCIPLED  CARING       OPEN-MINDED  COMMUNICATOR 

Aspendale Gardens is an IB World School that strives to be internationally minded.  

Our purpose is to provide a supportive, safe & dynamic learning environment. We promote inquiry, curiosity, creativity 

& individuality. We aim to develop a resilient, open-minded school community where all students become  

independent, emotionally intelligent & socially competent as they strive to achieve their potential as global citizens. 

TERM 4 CURRICULUM DAY 

FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER 

2019  DIARY 

OCTOBER 

Monday 7 Term 4 Begins! 

Tuesday 8 2020 Foundation Transition Information 

 Session (7.00pm—8.00pm) 

Thursday 10 2020 Foundation Transition Session 1 

 2020 Transition Parents’ Morning Tea in 

 Staffroom (9.05am—10.00am) 

Friday 11 Walk to School Breakfast  

 (8.00am—8.45am) 

Saturday 12 China Trip Departs 

Monday 14 Resilience Project Parents’ Information 

 Evening 

Tuesday 15 Year 1 Gould League Excursion 

Wednesday 16 Year 3 Campers Depart for Mt Evelyn 

Thursday 17 2020 Foundation Transition Session 2 

Friday 18 Year 3 Campers Return to School 

Monday 21 Year 4 Campers depart for Camp 

 Manyung, Mt Eliza 

 Year 2 Melbourne Museum Excursion 

 School Council Meeting—7.00pm 

Wednesday 23 China Tour Returns Home 

 Year 4 Campers Return to School  

OCTOBER 

Thursday 24 2020 Foundation Transition Session 3 

Friday 25 Curriculum Day—NO Students at School 

 on this Day 

Monday 28 Year 4 Ian Potter Garden Excursion 

Thursday 31 2020 Foundation Transition Session 4 

 Parent Info Session—’Building Fine Motor 

 Skills’ 9.05am—10.00am 

NOVEMBER 

Friday 1 Year 3 Melbourne Shrine Excursion 

Tuesday 5 MELBOURNE CUP DAY HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 6 Junior Sports Day 9.00am—11.00am 

Thursday 7 Year 2 Royal Flying Doctors’ Incursion 

 WHOLE SCHOOL ART EXPO 6pm—8pm 

Friday 8 Grandparents’ Day—assembly in Gym 

 9.00am—10.00am 

Monday 11 Foundation Swimming Begins 

Tuesday 12 Year 6 Click Against Hate Refresher 

Thursday 14 Year 5 Scienceworks Excursion 

Monday 18 Swim Squad Begins 7.30am—8.30am 

 School Council Meeting –7.00pm  

   

FROM OUR ACTING PRINCIPAL 

Final Week of Term 

It is beginning to feel more spring-like, with warmer temperatures, colourful blossoms and lighter evenings.  

During the upcoming holidays the clocks will change to daylight savings and summer will be upon us 

quickly after that.  It has been a busy and successful term 

at Aspendale Gardens PS with good learning progress, 

quality experiences and deeper friendships.  Thank you to 

all our families for their support of our school events this 

term, and the continued 

support that parents give to 

helping out in the class-

room.  We wish you all a 

happy and healthy holiday 

and look forward to a busy 

Term 4. 
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Bike Education 

With the nicer weather on its way, the Year 4  

students have had their bike maintenance session 

this week.  This involved the students learning about 

the importance of their bikes being in good working 

order, and the teachers supporting the students in 

getting their bikes ready.  The bike education  

program for the Year 4s will run throughout Term 4 

and will provide students with important skills and 

knowledge for road safety.  

 

Year 4 Wetlands Excursion 

Yesterday our Year 4 students participated in an excursion to Edithvale-Seaford Wetland Education Centre 

(ESWEC).  This excursion supported the students’ current unit of inquiry into “Where We Are in Place and 

Time”: Exploration leads to discoveries, new understandings and a sense of adventure.  Students were  

involved in a guided viewing platform walk to discover what makes this location a liveable environment.  

They learned a lot about the wetlands and had to consider why this area is a good place to live.   

 

Year 1 Recycling Incursion 

Yesterday our Year 1 students were involved in a Recycling incursion which supports their  

sustainability investigation for PYP, which they will be commencing in Week 1, Term 4.  Students 

experienced activities that explored the 4Rs: Rethink, Reduce, Reuse and Recycle in context to 

everyday life.  Students learned what it takes to be waste wise! 

 

Footy Day. 

What a way to finish off Term 3!  Each year level participated in a rotation of footy activities 

today, with running, hand passing, kicking and marking drills led by the Year 6 students.  This 

was followed by our footy parade where each of the teams had the opportunity to pa-

rade around in their colours as their team’s song was played.  All gold coin donations will 

be given to State Schools Relief.  We raised over $540.00 which is fantastic!  We wish the final 4 teams:  

Richmond, Geelong, Collingwood and GWS the best of luck over the next 8 days.  

 

Departing Our School at the End of 2019 

We hope that none of our families are leaving us, however If you know you are definitely moving from  

Aspendale Gardens Primary School at the end of this year please let the office know ASAP.  This will greatly 

assist our planning processes for 2020.  

 

Vacation Care Programs with Team Kids 

Online bookings are open for our Holiday Program 

To register online with Team Kids visit:   https://teamkids.com.au/ 

 

Teachers’ Games 

In the holidays 16 AGPS staff members will be heading to Geelong to compete in the  

Teachers’ Games.  I am sure the staff will be performing like the fine-tuned athletes they are 

and will be showing our school attitudes in the process.  We look forward to seeing the medals 

on their return.  Good luck team!   
 

School Uniform 

Our summer school uniform is the uniform for Term 4.  It is wonderful to see our students wear our uniform so 

proudly. 

There are a couple of reminders: 

Students are to wear school jackets and jumpers with the AGPS logo. 

Longer hair needs to be tied back. 

Please no coloured tights or leggings under school dresses.  

Broad-brimmed hats must be worn in Term 4. 
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Term 4 Hats - Five SunSmart Steps 

Active, outdoor play throughout the year is important for health and development.  Whenever you are 

outside make sure the whole family is well protected, including the adults, by using these five SunSmart 

steps, even if it is cool or cloudy. 

1. Slip on protective clothing  

2. Slop on SPF30 (or higher) broad-spectrum, water-resistant sunscreen  

3. Slap on a hat (from the start of Term 4) 

4. Seek shade 

 5. Slide on sunglasses 

 

Walk, Ride or Skate to School October  

VicHealth’s Walk to School month is a free, easy and fun way for kids to get active 

this October.  Victorian primary students are encouraged to walk, ride or scoot to 

and from school to kick-start healthy travel habits that can lead to good health for 

life.   

We have signed up as a school.  Teachers and students will be tracking their achievements throughout 

October.  Our school will then be in the running for some fantastic prizes.  It would be absolutely brilliant if 

all Year 5 and 6 students, who live in the local area, walked, rode or scooted to school.  That is our goal.  

There will be a Kingston Council funded Walk To School Breakfast on Friday 11th October, from 8.00am to 

8.45am.  More information will follow from Mr. King in week 1 of next term.  

 

Year 3 Camp 

Our Year 3 campers are heading off on camp Week 2 next term.  Year 3 are staying at Mount 

Evelyn YMCA Recreational Camp.  Students will be involved in activities such as  

archery, flying fox, bush cooking, and the giant swing to name a few. Thank you to all of our 

staff who will be in attendance.  

 

Have a safe, restful and happy holiday.  Term 4 commences on Monday 7th October.   

We look forward to seeing everyone back fit and well next term.  
 

Jonathan Baker 

Performing Arts @ AGPS  
Recorder Club  
Recorder Club begins in Term 4.  Don’t forget to bring recorders back to school. 
Keyboard & Ukulele units to begin next term.  
 
Glee Club  
We are accepting new members for our Christmas concerts.  Rehearsals are 
on Tuesday’s at 8.30am in Performing Arts Studio. 

NOTICES & PAYMENTS DUE 
  

 Year 4 Camp Instalment 2   $100.00   NOW OVERDUE 
 Year 4 Camp Instalment 3   $100.00   due Wednesday 9 October  

 Alice in Wonderland DVD   $20.00   Available while stocks last 
 Year 2 Sleepover     $21.00   due Thursday 10 October 
 Foundation Swimming Program  $125.00   due Monday 28th October 
 Years 5 & 6 Beach Program   $90.00   due Monday 11th November 

mailto:aspendale.gardens.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.agps.vic.edu.au


Phone: 9587 0877  Email: aspendale.gardens.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: www.agps.vic.edu.au 

 

Week 9 – Term 3 

Foundation – Year 2 

Year 3 – Year 6 
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Premier’s Reading Challenge Awardees 

PARENT  
INFORMATION  

SESSION 
MONDAY 14TH  

OCTOBER 
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Starts Monday 7th October 

Walk to School Breakfast  
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KUMON MORDIALLOC 

EDUCATION CENTRE 

1 McDonald Street, 

 

 

 

ANZ Hot Shots 4-12 years,  

Junior Group Lessons up to 18yrs 

Advanced Squads  

Cardio tennis. Holiday programs.  

Free trial available 

For more information visit our 

webpage @ 

www.chelseaheightstennisacademy.com.au 

or find us on      and  

leigh_holland@hotmail.com 

Mobile- 0439 616 748 
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